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Dear Parents and Carers                                   

In September we look forward to welcoming you and your child to Bugle 

School.  The transition from Nursery or pre-school settings to Reception is an 

exciting adventure in your child’s education journey and one we plan to make 

as seamless as possible.    

 

You should have already been asked to complete an online admission form.  

Please contact hello@bugleschool.org.uk if you are yet to do this so we can 

complete the administration for your child. 

 

Over the next few weeks, you will receive regular communication from the 

school, the teachers and staff who work with the Reception Class.  A variety of 

videos, activities and ebooks will be made available for you to share with your 

child.   The first is our READY poster. Please support your child by practising the 

suggestions regularly with all members of your immediate family. We know that 

all children are unique. By achieving many of the described READY skills your 

child will be best placed to succeed in the Early Years curriculum.  

 

During the morning of Wednesday 9th June, I (Miss Penhall, Reception Class 

Teacher) will be calling you to talk to you directly about your child and their 

needs.  Unfortunately, we are unable to do this face to face at present due to 

Coronavirus restrictions. If for any reason, the morning of 9th of June is not 

convenient for you, contact us at school and we can arrange an alternative 

call time. 

 

Please look out for our next communication in a few weeks’ time when we will 

be sending you our Welcome Booklet with essential details about the school. 

 

We are hopeful that restrictions will continue to ease, and we will continue to 

update you with any changes in our transition arrangements following 

government guidelines.  

 

Best wishes  

Miss C Penhall 

EYFS Lead and Reception Teacher 
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